
 

Reception Class Newsletter
10.11.2023 

News 
 
 

We have returned back from the Autumn half term ready to learn and busy with lots of exciting learning. We 
look forward to meeting you all on the Wednesday 15.11.2023 at 1.45 pm – 2.45pm for our Reception Stay and 
Play event. The children really benefit when their parents engage in their learning journey at school. 
 
Phonics 
The children are working hard during phonics and we have covered most of our set 1 sounds. Please support your 
children at home and work on forming those letters too. Book bags need to come into school each day. Phonic 
meetings will be arrange next term. New Fred Talk Videos are now available on our Phonics tab on the school 
website. https://www.whistonwillis.co.uk/pupils/phonic-home-links/ 
 
Literacy 
We have really enjoyed our Literacy Tree Text, Super Milly and the Super School Day. The children have immersed 
themselves in role play and the writing outcomes are impressing us. The children will follow instructions on how 
to make their very Superhero cape.  
 
Maths 
This week in maths the children look at comparison and we look at “more than”, “fewer than”. The children are 
developing skills on how to use stem sentences and their newly gained vocabulary to explain their findings.  
 
UTW 
This week we look at the Hindu Celebration of light Diwali. The children make clay Diva pots as we begin our 
knowledge and Understanding of Celebrations and differences.  
 
PHSE 
Following our PHSE  Jigsaw curriculum we celebrate difference and talk about what makes us unique.  
For Anti Bullying Week we wear odd socks on Monday 13.11.2023 
 

Reminders 
Stay and Play Wednesday 15.11.2023 1.45pm – 2.45 pm 
Please remember snack is £1 a week. This can be paid weekly or termly. Speak to a member of the reception team 
if you have any questions.  
 
Please bring book bags in every day.  
Please label all belongings ! 
 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MrsHalsall02 -  
@MrsHemnellWW and @miss Chiocchi on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Halsall 
Miss Chiocchi 
Mrs Hemnell  
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